
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 
On Sunday we celebrate the Feast of Pentecost.   
At Pentecost, we remember the 
birthday of the church.  
I know that Fr Neil would be delighted to see our  
families attending Mass this weekend to celebrate  
this special feast.    
 
Link to Christ the King Church website for Mass times 
and bookings        
      

https://www.christtheking-holyfamily.org.uk/    

Classroom Kitchen Masterchef Challenge 
Children from Year 4 and Year 6 have been taking part 
in a Classroom Kitchen cook off against some other 
schools across the country.  
Both Year 4 and Year 6 did an amazing job 
Of creating their own recipe, using their cooking  
Skills, and videoing the process of cooking their 
amazing creations.  They presented beautiful plates  
of food to the judge. 
Our Year 6 pupils were runners up in their competition  
and we are delighted to announce that our Year 4  
chefs are through to the finals in their category! 
 
                                                                                                           Music at Christ the King 
                 Our Year 4 and Year 5 guitar groups have been 
                 enjoying a return to their learning again this half 
                 term. 
                 I am hoping that they will perhaps give a short 
                 performance for us all at the end of the term  
                 to showcase their skills.    
                 We will be contacting parents and carers, who  
                 have indicated that their child/children are  
                 interested in starting music lessons next year,  
                 with further details shortly. 
  
Welcome to Mrs Scott 
I am delighted to inform parents and carers that Mrs Scott will be starting at Christ the King Catholic 
Primary school after the half term on Monday 7th June, following the retirement of Mrs Mitchell.  Mrs 
Scott is a very experienced Higher Level Teaching Assistant who has a passion for education.  I know 
that the staff are very much looking forward to working with her and I am sure that you will all make 
her feel very welcome and part of the Christ the King family. 
 
 

Newsletter for week beginning 17th May 2021 
Virtue to Live By: I share what I have with other people. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

https://www.christtheking-holyfamily.org.uk/


  

Mental Health Awareness Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week has been Mental Health Awareness Week and I know that the children have been thinking 
about the importance of keeping their minds healthy.  Year 6 have been learning some yoga with Mrs 
Clancy-Taylor to help them to clear their minds. 
 

Praying the Rosary 
It has been wonderful to see some lovely photographs on our Class Dojo app of the children praying 
the Rosary at home by themselves and with families the past few weeks. 
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New Reception Parents and Carers 
We are looking forward to inviting our new parents and carers of pupils starting in Reception in 
September to a meeting after half term on Tuesday 22nd June 2021.  Information about the Parents’ 
Information Meeting and transition mornings will be sent via email to all new parents and carers 
shortly.  We can’t wait to welcome you all to Christ the King! 
 
Miss Clark  
(Headteacher) 

 

 

   


